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Manufacture of firearms has been long protected by the supreme, circuit, federal, and 

state courts for centuries, and criminalization of this is nothing short of an attempt to 

disarm law-abiding citizens and make them subordinate to the state and military. This 

stands directly in contravention to the well documented intent of our nation's founders 

and cannot be opposed vehemently enough. 


